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Hello BPW members and friends,    

December 1st we  traveled on the BIG PINK Bus for a Murder Mystery    

Dinner Tour.. See Pictures on page 2. 

Itôs hard to believe that 2013 is so close.  

Happy Holidays, Merry Christmas,  

Happy Hanukkah, Happy Kwanzaa to each 

and everyone and Best wishes for a very   

Happy New Year 

Keep a smile on your face and in your heart.  

Best 

Personal 

Wishes,  

       Sharon 

We Wish you a Merry Christmas              

and a Happy New Year. 

Greater Nashville BPW Officers:                 

Sharon, Naomi, Pamela and Evon 



Our Holiday Event Saturday Dec. 1st. 

ñThe NashTrash Murder  

Mystery Dinner Tourò was very  

well attended with 14 BPW members from 

Greater Nashville BPW AND  

Franklin, KY BPW. We had a great time and 

dinner at Monellôs was  

totally awesome and completely filling 

Our very own Pamela correctly identified the killer.  

TRAVIS BROOKS!!! 

 

We had a great time at Monellôs. 

The food was delicious and the  

decorations were beautiful. 

Monellôs at the Manor 

LITTLE DICKEY 

WIGGINS and  

WANDA  MAE  

WIGGINS 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The Investigator.  

Who Killed  

      Little  Dickey??? 


